
Marco	Island	Senior	Softball	Board	of	Directors	Meeting	February	15.	2017	
	
Player	Personnel	Director	John	Remhoff	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	3:30	PM	at	
the	Winterberry	Park	Pavilion.	
	
Present:		Jerry	Engel,	Ron	Irwin,	Bill	Kaschube,	Bill	Moors,	Chuck	Reich,	John	
	 Remhoff,	Tom	Whitlock	
	
Absent:	Tom	Angelo,	John	De	Rosa,	Bill	Shurina	
	
Stonewall’s	Protest:		ASA	protest	rules	were	researched.		It	was	determined	that	
	 the	Stonewalls	manager	did	not	file	a	protest	with	the	umpires	at	the	time	of	
	 the	incident.		
	
	 Motion:	Made	and	seconded:		Correct	protocol	was	not	followed	therefore	
	 the	protest	is	not	valid.		The	team	will	have	their	filing	fee	returned.	
	
	 Motion:	Carried	unanimously.	
	
Tie	Games:		After	discussion	of	various	options,	including	continuing	games	at	a	
	 later	date.	
	
	 Motion:	Made	and	seconded:		Each	team	involved	in	a	tie	game	will	be	
	 credited	with	one-half	(1/2)	of	a	win	and	one-half	(1/2)	of	a	loss.	
	
	 Motion	carried	unanimously.	
	
Marco	and	Gulf	Coast	Division	games	will	be	played	in	real	game	time	of	one	hour	
	 and	twenty-five	minutes	from	the	start.		Island	Division	games	will	be	played	
	 in	real	game	time	of	one	hour	and	fifty-five	minutes.		There	is	no	game	time	
	 extension	for	injuries.	
	
Championship	Trophies:		It	was	determined	that	many	trophies	are	not	being	
	 displayed	by	the	sponsors	in	the	place	of	business	and,	in	the	past,	some	
	 have	been	returned	to	the	managers.			
	
			 Motion:	Made	and	seconded:		A	trophy	from	a	prior	season	will	be	retained	
	 by	the	league	for	championship	team	pictures	then	returned	for	storage.	
	
	 Motion	carried	unanimously.			
	
	 Note:	An	attempt	will	be	made	to	caption	the	pictures	before	being	given	to	
	 the	managers	and	sponsors.	
	 	
	 In	lieu	of	trophies,	the	league	may	wish	consider	a	small	cash	award,	to	be	
	 used	at	the	sponsor’s	establishment	by	the	championship	team.		



	
Publication	of	candidate’s	names	for	elected	office:		In	the	past	the	league	waited	
	 to	display	the	names	of	the	candidates	for	election	until	the	deadline	for	filing	
	 (about	2	weeks	prior	to	the	annual	meeting	and	election).		The		pros	and	cons	
	 of	continuing	this	practice	as	opposed	to	publishing	the	name	of	the	
	 candidate	at	the	time	of	application	were	discussed.	
	
	
	 Motion:	Made	and	seconded:		The	names	of	the	various	candidates	will	be	
	 placed	on	the	bulletin	board	at	the	scorer’s	booth	at	the	time	of	
	 application	in	the	order	in	which	received.		The	list	will	be	regularly	
	 updated.		The	list	will	not	be	placed	on	the	website	until	the	application	
	 deadline.	
	
	 Motion	carried	unanimously	
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	4:20	PM	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Bill	Moors	
Tom	Whitlock	
Jerry	Engel					
	
					 	


